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3. Fire Safety Review: Recent house fire incidents have highlighted the inadequate width of 
our roads for emergency vehicle access. It is crucial that the fire risk assessment thoroughly 
evaluates the accessibility of these new townhouses for firefighting vehicles. The safety of 
residents should not be compromised due to narrow roadways. 

To mitigate this risk, I urge the developers and local authorities to consult closely with FENZ to 
ensure that all access roads meet minimum width requirements for emergency vehicles. One 
practical solution would be to implement no-parking zones by installing yellow lines on narrow 
roads to ensure there is always sufficient clearance for emergency access. This measure could save 
critical time in emergency situations and should be seriously considered as part of the 
development's planning conditions.   

I urge the planning authorities to consider these concerns seriously and incorporate measures to 
address parking, traffic flow, and fire safety in their development plans. It is vital for the well-being 
of our community that these issues are adequately reviewed and resolved before proceeding with 
the construction. 

Thank you for considering these concerns. 

Kind regards,  

Bogdan Bujoreanu  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your comments 




